	
 EMBED Word.Picture.8  


	
	School of Aerospace, Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering

	
	  NSW 2006 AUSTRALIA
	Faculty of Engineering

College of Science and Technology


	
	 Mechanical Engineering Association

 (USMEA)
	Building J07

Telephone +61 2 9351 4064

Facsimile  +61 2 9351 7060

Email  foundation@aeromech.usyd.edu.au


May 2004.

University of Sydney Mechanical Engineering Association

2004 Reunion Dinner

Dear Alumni,

It’s that time of year when we are once again arranging the USMEA Re-union Dinner and this year it will be held on Friday 23 July. All Mechanical, Mechatronic and Aeronautical graduates whose final year ended in 4 or 9 are invited. It is a great opportunity to catch up with your class mates and the staff. You will be also brought up to date with the great advances in research and teaching which are happening in the school.  

Pre-dinner drinks commence at 6pm in the Holme Room of the Holme Building.  At 6.30pm guests will be invited to sit for dinner. After dinner a mini-bus has been arranged to take you back to the Mechanical Engineering Building where as has been the tradition we adjourn to the Halliday Laboratory in the basement to indulge in cheese and port.

The Holme Building, situated on Science Road, can be most easily accessed from the Parramatta Road/ Ross Street entrance. There is metered parking within the grounds at a flat rate of $6.00.

A list of your final year, which we know is not totally correct, is attached. Would you please contact as many from your old group as possible and encourage them to attend and to contact others too. We would like to have as many people at the dinner as possible.

Please mail the attached reply form and cheque together with any changes you have discovered to your year list (particularly email addresses). If paying by credit card you may email your credit card details. To ensure a successful evening and to assist with catering requirements please reply as early as possible.

For news on the reunion dinner and other alumni issues and events please visit the Aeromech Foundation website at www.aeromech.usyd.edu.au.

I look forward to seeing you on the night.

Yours sincerely,

Phil Winn

President USMEA.
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